
Ipswich Veterans & Associates Social Bowls have planned a visitation to your 
club as part of their Annual Social Bowls Coach trip  

on 11 SEPTEMBER of this year.  
A number of our bowlers are past visitors having played at Coolum but this will 

be a venue that the majority of our members have not visited.  

 

 

 

  Coolum Beach Bowls Club 

  

A Cordial Invitation has been ex-
tended to the Members & Social 
Bowlers to Join with the Ipswich 

Veterans’ & Associates Social 
Bowls Club .  

Please add your name to the at-
tached list if you wish to partici-
pate in a Friendly Game of Mixed 
Lawn Bowls  - Starting at 10am. 

 


